
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday 15th July 2024 

 

                                                                                        
 

  
                                                               This week                                                                        

 

                                                  Blue Jay class have 99.58% attendance. Well done! 

                                                     

                                                                
Paddington bear will go to   Blue Jay class. 

 
 
Reception:  
We have been reflecting on what a wonderful year we have had and all the learning we have 
done. We have been learning to count, make, write and order numbers from 11 to 20 and had a 
great sports day on Friday. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Year One: 
Year 1 had a wonderful time during their Sport’s Day. They were brilliant at 
cheering their teams on and working collaboratively. Congratulations to Eagle 
class who won the cup! 
 
We had our poetry assembly and Year 1 performed brilliantly. Each class learnt 
their part along with the actions. Well done! 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
YEAR 2: 
This week Year 2 performed their Jack & the Beanstalk production, to their 
parents and carers. The show was amazing and the children put on their 
best preformance. The choir also sang beautifully at the end of the show. 
Last week Hedghog and Badger class went to see Frozen the musical, they 
thoroughly enjoyed the show. It was a terrific experience. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
School Website 
Please visit the school website and open pages on how to keep your child’s 
digital footprint safe online at   www.rgreeninf.brent.sch.uk. Visit parent 
info, NSPCC and Child net. 
 
 
For Parents - Digital Family Agreement 
  
With the summer holidays just around the corner now can be a great time 
for parents/carers to talk with their children and set ground rules, 
boundaries and expectations around tech use. The easiest way to do this is 
via a digital family agreement and London Grid for Learning have a really 
useful template which is free for anyone. 
 
Download by copy and pasting the link into a browser. 
 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1xVIh-
TVsZ65MnDmEaEH55bwNMwvcKxp_/preview 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Have a very relaxing, safe weekend. 
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